Week ending 4" September 2020

This week, we have welcomed Year 4 back to their new
classrooms. They have all settled in nicely and are really
happy to be back in school learning with their friends.

Literacy

We have given the children a writing assessment to complete
based on a spooky house. They worked on these individually
and produced some very creative pieces of writing.

Maths

In maths, the children have been given a Year 4 arithmetic
test so that we can tailor our lessons next week to the needs
of the children.

WOW day

On Friday, the children took part in our Stone Age WOW day.
We spent the day creating cave art and cave paintings while
learning all about this era ready for our History and
Geography lessons this term. We all had fun!



